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You are cordially invited to attend a

RECEPTION AND BUFFET KIDDUSH
in honor of

Chasan Torah Chasan Bereshith
Prof. Maurice Finkelstein Mr. Alexander Kommel

Chasan Maftir
Dr. Eli Goldstein

' on Saturday, October 18th

following the regular services
\

CLASSES IN ADULT INSTITUTE NOW BEING ORGANIZED

Classes in the Kehilath Jeshurun
Institute for Jewish Studies are now

being formed for the coming year.

Inspired by the success of the Insti¬
tute during the past year, we are

planning to expand the curriculum to
include courses never before offered,
and enlarge the scope of the Institute
in keeping with the demand .

As in the past year, classes are

being organized in Hebrew—Elemen¬

tary, Intermediate and Advanced;
Elementary and Advanced Yiddish;
Bible; History; Hebrew Songs and
Melodies; and Jewish Laws and Cus¬
toms. In addition, courses in Cantilla-
tions (Haftorah reading), conducted
by Mr. Joseph Adler, are being
scheduled for those of our members
and friends who wish to participate

(continued on page 3)

Rabbi Lookstein will preach this Sabbath at 10:45 a. m. on

"STORMERS OF HEAVEN-THE TOWER OF BABEL STORY RETOLD"
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You are cordially invited to attend the

FIRST OPEN MEETING

of the

KEHILATH JESHURUN SISTERHOOD

Monday, October 20th, at 1:30 p.m.
at

THE BEEKMAN

63rd Street and Park Avenue

Our Guest Speaker will be

RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN

who wll speak on

"PALESTINE BEFORE THE UNITED NATIONS-

ITS PROSPECTS AND PERILS"

This meeting is a Reception to the wives of the New Members of the
Congregation. All members of the Sisterhood are invited to attend this
meeting.

SISTERHOOD NEWS

The Sisterhood is again engaging
in its work on behalf of the remnants
of European Jewry. It was announced
that the Knitting Project for SOS will
resume meeting weekly, under Mrs.
Edgar Trautman, on Wednesdays
from 1:30 to 3:00 p.m. in the Domestic
Science Room. Members of the Sister¬
hood are invited to participate in this
activity, and to lend a helping hand
thereby to the unfortunate of our people
who need our help so desperately.

Happy Day Fund—
The Happy Day Fund was the re¬

cent recipient of generous contribu¬
tions from Mrs. Saul J. Lance, and
from Mrs. Louis Robbins. To both,
many thanks for your thoughtfulness.

WITHIN OUR FAMILY
We extend our fondest Happy

Birthday greetings to the following
members who celebrate their birth¬
days this week: Mrs. Edward Ber¬
nard, Mrs. Jacob D. Cohen, Mrs.
Samuel I. Hyman, Ari Icikovic, David
Joseph, Samuel Rosen and Bernard
Weiss.

Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs.
Philip Goodman on the occasion of
the Bar Mitzvah of their son, Abra¬
ham, this Sabbath. Abraham is a stu¬
dent in the graduating class of Ramaz
School.
A bit belated but nonetheless sin¬

cere best wishes to the former Miss
Evelyn Zornow of the Ramaz School
staff, who became Mrs. Herman
Drooks during the summer.
To all, we hope to celebrate many

more happy events with you for
many years to come.
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You and Your Friends
are cordially invited to attend the

Second Forum Meeting
of the

MEN'S CLUB

Tuesday, October 21st,
at 8:30 p.m.

in the

Auditorium of the

Synagogue House
to hear

0. Qwijjeitt
speak on

"THE INSIDE STORY OF THE UNITED NATIONS

SPECIAL COMMISSION ON PALESTINE"

Ladies Invited Collation

ADULT INSTITUTE

(continued from page 1)
more actively in the synagogue serv¬
ice.

Meeting once a week, our classes
are limited in number to permit of the
maximum individual expression and
attention. The faculty of the Institute
consists of highly qualified, well-
trained teachers who are experts in
the field of Jewish education. Some of
them are on the teaching staff of the
Ramaz School and of our afternoon
Religious School.
The Institute, founded a year ago,

was most enthusiastically received
by our members and friends. The re¬

sponse as manifested by actual regis¬
trations for the courses offered, ex¬

ceeded considerably the hopes of the
most optimistic observers.
The progress of the courses was

^another source of great satisfaction.
To the man, those who attended these
classes were unanimous in their

praise of the manner in which the In¬
stitute was conducted. We have al¬
ready received innumerable requests
for information about the resumption
of classes for the coming year, an
excellent indication of the regard our
students hold for the Institute.

Registration for all courses is now
in progress. We are enclosing a regis¬
tration form which we ask those who
are interested to return to us as soon

as possible. The days on which
classes will be scheduled, will be
adapted to the convenience of the
majority. We therefore suggest that
you lose no time in registering for one
or more courses. Sessions begin the
week of October 27th.

.

We believe our members and
friends should take advantage of this
opportunity. It is never too late where
an education is concerned, and it is
our feeling that the Kehilath Jeshurun
Institute for Jewish Studies offers an
excellent medium for cultural enrich¬
ment.
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Congregation Kehilath Jeshurun
117-25 East 85th Street
SAcramento 2-2272

Synagogue Officials

Joseph H. Lookstein Rabbi
Hyman Gertler Cantor
Joseph E. Adler Ritual Director
Jerome H. Rosenblum.Executive Director

Officers of the Congregation
Max J. Etra President
Saul J. Lance Vice-Preside?2t
Abraham R. Winer Treasurer
Alexander Kommel Secretary
Ira F. Weisman. .. President, Men's Club
Mrs. Alexander Kommel.. Pres. Sisterhood

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES
FRIDAY
Lighting of Candles 4:55
Mincha

.... 5:00

Saturday
Morning 9:00
Weekiy Portion: Noah, Genesis
6:9-11:32

Haftorah: Isaiah 54:1 - 55:5
Mincha 4:50
Conclusion of the Sabbath... 5:40

DAILY SERVICES
Morning 7:30
Sunday Morning 8:30
Evening %. 5:00

JUNIOR CONGREGATION
This Saturday, our Junior Congre- s

gation will resume its own services
tfor the coming year. Although the

alterations now going on in the syn- \
agogue have necessitated a change
in meeting place, we have arranged
to have the services conducted in
quarters which will meet the needs
of the Junior Congregation. All chil¬
dren are urged to attend these serv¬
ices, which are under the guidance
of a trained leader. Services begin at
10:00 a.m., and refreshments will be
provided at the conclusion of the
service.

NOTICE
We have received a number of |

complaints that synagogue mail is
not reaching our people. In many ;|
cases, we suspect that it is due to ;'
changes of address that are taking 5
place. Please, therefore, inform us of -

any change of address so that we
may correct our mailing list accord¬
ingly.

YAHRZEITS FOR THE WEEK
-

October
18—ANNE SCHERMAN
18—BENJAMIN FISCHBERG
18—SAMUEL GRODGINSKY
18—ANNA STOLLER
19—BERTHA MILLER
20—JULIUS ISRAEL
23—ABRAHAM GLASSER
23—AARON KOMMEL
24—ESTHER FELDMAN
24—KATHERINA WEISS

"Services at The Riverside" . . . words you
read so often because we serve so -well.

'emm'ial (o/afu'l inc.
Comply with strictest orthodox requirements

76th St. and Amsterdam Ave., ENdicott 2-6600
Far Rockaway, L. I. Miami Beach, Fla.

1250 Central Ave. FAr Rock 7-7100 1236 Washington Ave. Miami 5-7777
CHARLES ROSENTHAL

Licensed Manager
$


